GENEVA

DH - 209 /2022

The Permanent Mission of Portugal to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of
the High Commissioner for Human Rights and, further to its note verbale no 192,
dated 6 June 2022, has the honour to inform that Ms. Carla TAVARES, Ms. Ana Inés
AMARO, Ms. Ana Margarida SEVERINO and Ms. Anita SARES from the Ministry
of Labour, Solidarity and Social Security, will no longer participate in the
presentation of the tenth periodic report to the Committee on the Elimination of
Discrimination against Women, which will take place from 14 to 15 June during the
82! session of the mentioned Committee.

The Permanent Mission of Portugal avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its
highest consideration.
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